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October 26, 2020


Dear President and Members of Council:

This legislation authorizes set fees for all permits and licenses for 2021. Annual adjustments are made to these fees in order to keep them in line with inflationary factors and increased costs. This legislation authorizes the adjustment of those amounts.

Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,



Doug Anderson	
Director of Finance/Treasurer
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